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From: Prilucik, Jacob <PrilucJ@wsdot.wa.gov>

Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 2:19 PM

To: Jeff Watson; Kelly Bacon; Doc Hansen

Cc: Gonseth, Paul; Holmstrom, Rick

Subject: RE: Notice of Application: CU-15-00007 NW Chimpanzee

Attachments: 201607211300.pdf

Jeff,

Our comment letter regarding this proposal is attached and a hard copy is in the US Mail.

Jaceb Prilucik
(509) 577-1635 — prilucj@wsdot.wa.gov

From: Holmstrom, Rick

Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 3:24 PM

To: Jeff Watson (jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us) <jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Kelly Bacon
(kelly.bacon@co.kittitas.wa.us) <kelly.bacon@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Doc Hansen (doc.hansen@co.kittitas.wa.us)
<doc.hansen@co.kittitas.wa.us>

Cc: Gonseth, Paul <GonsetP@wsdot.wa.gov>; Prilucik, Jacob <Priluc)@wsdot.wa.gov>

Subject: FW: Notice of Application: CU-15-00007 NW Chimpanzee

Importance: High

Since WSDOT just received this notice today from KC Public Works, | trust that WSDOT comment period will be extended
to July22,

From: Kelly Bacon [mailto:kelly.bacon@co.kittitas.wa.us]

Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 2:05 PM

To: Holmstrom, Rick <HolmstR@wsdot.wa.gov>

Subject: FW: Notice of Application: CU-15-00007 NW Chimpanzee

| apologize Rick. Below is the email that went out.

From: Michael Flory
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2016 4:59 PM

To: Jeff Watson

Cc: Kelly Bacon; Josh Hink

Subject: RE: Notice of Application: CU-15-00007 NW Chimpanzee

Jeff,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this conditional use permit.
Please see attached notes from the pre-application meeting last October.
These notes and comments should be entered into the record.



